
From: Krystle Leen
To: Laura Brownlie; Nicola de Wit
Cc: Luke Hinchey; matthew.brown@rymanhealthcare.com; Richard Turner
Subject: Update from the Commissioners - 26 Donald Street & 37 Campbell Street - 471670
Date: Tuesday, 4 October 2022 4:24:00 pm

Dear parties
 
As you know the Commissioners are undertaking site visits this Thursday.
 
There have been two matters arising since the adjournment of the hearing:

The Applicant has asked if there will be a minute with regards to the date for its reply;
The Council has asked if the Commissioners wish to hear from officers / experts
regarding the revised set of conditions before the Applicant’s reply.

 
The two matters are related so will be dealt with together. 
 
The Commissioners are going to be issuing a minute of the next steps after the site visits. To
allow the Applicant and Council to prepare the Commissioners can indicate:

That any comments from Council officers/ experts should be made prior to the
Applicant’s right of reply and provided to all the parties;
That an indicative date for the right of reply is Wednesday 12 October.

 
If the Council or the Applicant need more time than 12 October can they please inform me
as soon as possible.
 
Kind regards
 
Krystle Leen
Business Support | Resource Consents | Wellington City Council
E Krystle.Leen@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 
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